
From: Barbadora, Jeff <Jeff.Barbadora@crowncastle.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 12:06 PM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Subject: EM-VER-019-230920 - 116 Grant Hill Road, Brooklyn, Connecticut - 876390,  
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Construction is complete. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Jeffrey Barbadora 
Permitting Specialist 
781-970-0053 
 
Crown Castle 
1800 W. Park Drive, Suite 250 
Westborough, MA 01581 

 



 
 



 
 



 


